In the News Script – Gwen & Eric
Eric: Hi, I am Eric Fryer, and I’m the Government Affairs Director here at DAAR.
Gwen: And I am Gwen Pangle, Founder and Broker of Pangle & Associates, and Acting Chair of DAAR’s Government Affairs Committee. 
Eric: Everyday, decisions are being made at every level of government that can affect REALTORS®, their clients, and the housing industry. 
Gwen: Now more than ever, it’s important we stay informed of any new policies that could affect our businesses. That’s why DAAR has officially launched their brand-new In The News page, a hub for current events related to the housing industry and Loudoun community. 
Eric: That’s right, Gwen! From community engagement, to federal, state & local policy changes, DAAR’s In The News page is your place to brush up on the latest housing news and advocacy initiatives. 
Gwen:  To learn more about the page and DAAR’s advocacy efforts, please visit www.dullesarea.com and click on “in the news” under the Advocacy tab. 
Eric: And if you’d like to get involved directly, please reach out to Gwen or myself about joining DAAR’s Government Affairs Committee. 

